“Academy Information Day helps young Nevadans receive an education at our nation’s military academies.  Having family members that currently serve in the Armed Forces, I understand and truly appreciate the journey that these young Nevadans are about to embark on.  It is a privilege to recommend our military’s future officers,” said Heller.    

